CITY OF WALTHAM



MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF HEALTH

JOHN P. ZUPPE
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes

April 24, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.

John Zuppe and Bernie Mullin were not present.

The minutes of the last meeting (March 27, 2018) were reviewed and approved by the Board.

The following items were discussed:

- 1. The Board recommended a Warning and random inspections for Luxe Vapours, 301 Newton Street, Waltham.
- 2. The Board requested an inspection of Garcia Brogan's to make sure water temperature is up to code.
- 3. Alkermes, Inc., 852 Winter Street, Waltham. Request for Recombinant DNA Permit was approved by the Board.

The meeting adjourned at 5:50 PM.

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 29, 2018 at 5:00 PM.